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For the diary of the Erasmus Project I have chosen a selfie with Maria, Catarina, 

Sophia, Magalí and me. I have chosen this photo because it was the last photo I 

took from that week. We were going to “Xauxa” where we celebrated the farewell 

party and after this I didn’t take more photos. So I hope I will remember this selfie 

for a long time.  

 

By MILA VIZCAÍNO 


